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I am in support of the bill to remove the 3% cap. Everyone has the right to school and 

to choose which school the child and the parent want to go to. This breed competition 

between schools to improve their standards of learning. Which will improve Oregon 

overall standing in education. No one should be limited to a weak school based on 

their geographic location. Thank you.  


